
Dear colleagues, readers, academicians supporting us as "peer"… 

A New Year and fi rst issue...

Given the changing conditions, increasingly globalizing world and 
developing technology, we are so glad to see that modifi cations we started 
to implement prior year were adopted by you. 

As of 2021, our journals have been published in English as open-access, 
e-journal. This was driven by the fact that majority of colleagues follow 
scientifi c publications on internet rather than printed material. 

As of 2021, we modifi ed manuscript submissions and started to accept 
manuscript on the topic "REFRACTIVE-CORNEA". This modifi cation 
was made based on the fact that cataract and refractive surgeries have 
become increasingly overlapping and integral parts of the fi eld.

It is very hard, expensive and time-consuming to publish a journal. We 
have been long seeking "excellence" by addressing these challenges. Our 
purpose is to reach larger masses and be benefi cial for ophthalmologists. 

Dear colleagues, as mentioned above, our journal will continue to be 
published in English as open-access, e-journal.

We'd like to assure you that all our efforts are to serve Turkish 
Ophthalmology and contribute to our valuable writers and readers. 
You can have access to our journals via www.gazigoz.org, and www.
retinavitreus.com and www.glokomkatarakt.com.

Thanks to Assistant Aditors who have great effort in the publication of 
journal… "Academicians supporting as peers" who meticulously review 
and guide our manuscripts… "Assistants" who work in the kitchen of 
our journal… Our "Writer" community and valuable "Readers" who had 
great contributions to reach these days… 
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